
 

 
From: Farista Sairuv   
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:53 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

Please don’t approve the pipeline Enbridge wants to build through the Greenbelt in Hamilton.  

 

The last thing the world needs is another pipeline. We are in the middle of a climate emergency. Every 
human right people, especially the most vulnerable people, have is at risk because of climate change. 
Fossil fuels do nothing but increase climate change and they should not be extracted, distributed, and 
burned. Building a pipeline would lead to the increased distribution and use of fossil fuels which would 
lead us closer to even more devastating climate-caused disasters.  

 

Also, the pipeline would go through important and environmentally sensitive areas, important carbon 
sinks, and a lot of natural land. It would cut through and clear much of that land and the habitat 
fragmentation the pipeline would cause would lead to the already sensitive ecosystems becoming less 
healthy. We are at a time where the health of natural areas is more vital than ever in ensuring climate 
resilience and the health of humanity.  

 

Not to mention people in Ontario love their Greenbelt and don’t want to lose its beauty so that fossil 
fuel executives can get richer.  

 

Thank you for reading my email and please take my concerns into consideration.  

 

Sincerely,  

Farista Sairuv  

Edmonton, Alberta  
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